
PCC.III/DEC.9 (IV-96) 
 
 

The Fourth meeting of the Permanent Consultative Committee III: Radiocommunications decided that the 
working group on mobile satellite services and low orbit earth satellite over 1 GHz, shall study the reso-
lutions and recommendations of WRC-95 and ITU-R, and based on the studies, shall elaborate various 
guidelines to the CITEL member countries, coordinating the relevant work with the working group in 

charge of preparing participation in WRC-97. 
 
 


